
From: Kendall Anderson <Kendall.Anderson@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Rosa Jimenez <Rosa.Jimenez@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Kendall Anderson Travel APHL-ARLN Madison Wisconsin  
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I was told to email you shortly after my travel to affirm my attendance to the APHL-ARLN confercence in 
Madison Wisconsin 08/07-08/09. Expenses are paid from APHL to the CoC who is then excepted to pay 
me. 
 
Thanks, let me know if you need anything else. 
 

Kendall W Anderson, MS, MPH, MB(ASCP)CM 

Manager of Quality Assurance – Laboratory Liaison  
Laboratory-Based Surveillance Program | Disease Control Bureau  
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